How FIS can help – Inheritance
It’s an unfortunate fact of life that you might get an inheritance at some stage. If you’re receiving payments from us, an inheritance can have an impact on how much you get paid from your pension or allowance.  If you’re getting a payment, you have to tell us within 14 days of receiving the funds.
The Financial Information Service can help you work out how and what your options are to use the inheritance.  Whether you’re receiving payments or not, a FIS Officer can talk through the impacts of getting the inheritance, and what investment options you have for the funds to make yourself more comfortable into the future.
You can call us on 132 300 to speak to a FIS Officer.  Just say ‘Financial Information Service’ when you’re asked why you’re calling. 

